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nbn-COMMERCIAL  

Change notice 

 

9 April 2025 

School Student Broadband Initiative  

Your School Student Broadband Initiative Letter Agreement (SSBI Agreement) is changing to extend the 
availability of the campaign.  

Below is a summary of the notified changes to your SSBI Agreement.  

Effective Date 9 June 2025 

 

Documents amended in mark-up Amended sections 

SSBI Agreement As shown 

Action required regarding this Change Notice   

If you do nothing, the amendments will take effect for your organisation on the date listed above. 

However, we understand that your organisation may wish to take advantage of this change earlier. You can 
choose to waive part of the notice period that ordinarily applies in two ways: 

• by placing an SSBI Order (as that term is defined in the SSBI Agreement) on or after 9 April 2025; or 
• returning a signed executable waiver, which you can do by: 

o requesting an executable of the waiver attached from Customer_Contracting@nbnco.com.au and 
returning a signed copy; or 

o executing the waiver using DocuSign, which you can arrange by requesting this via email to 
Customer_Contracting@nbnco.com.au.  

 

Further information 

If you have any queries, please contact contractmanager@nbnco.com.au.  
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Yours sincerely, 

 
Jane Witter 
Executive General Manager  
Risk, Privacy, Compliance and Customer Contracting 
 

This communication constitutes a notice under clause H1.1 of the WBA Head Terms. 

 


